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Hi Everyone 

 

Before we know it, Term 4 will be here! As we have so many wonderful things to look forward to in Term 4, I thought Iôd 
draw your attention to just a few things that weôll be doing: 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB:  
Will be on again every Monday at 8am. Come early to avoid disappointment! Everyone is welcome. 
 

SPORTING SCHOOLS:  
Our Year 3 to Year 6 students have been given the opportunity to try Gymnastics and Baseball next term! Coaches are 
to be confirmed. We were overwhelmed with the number of participants for next termôs sporting activities and 
have filled all of the positions available. All forms received now are being added to a wait list.   
 

MENTAL HEALTH WEEK: 
Mental health Week 2017 will be during Week 2 of Term 4. We have a range of exciting activities 
lined up for students to participate in to Act-Belong-Commit, as well as classroom activities to 
learn about mental health and the Act-Belong-Commit message. Parents, if youôd like to volunteer 
a lunch time to support some of the activities weôll be doing, please contact me ï Iôd love to hear 
from you! 
 
CHRISTMAS HAMPER ï FOOD COLLECTION: 
Throughout Term 4 I will be asking for donations of non-perishable food items to go into our Christmas food hampers. 
We will be joining together again with True North Community Services to provide Christmas hampers to those who need 
them in the local community. A flyer detailing food items to bring in will be sent home in Week 1 next term. 
 
Enjoy your school holidays everyone, and see you again in Term 4! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ECE  1  Connor & Manav    
ECE  2 Jayden & Van 
ECE  5 Phoebe & Zain 
Room 2 Kayden 
Room 3  Darcy  
Room 5  Caley, Caibe, Jade, Paige  & Jasmin   
Room 9 Eugene & Luke 
  
  
  

 

Room 10 Harlen & Matthew   
Room 11 Sean & Karman 
Room 12 Skye & Jacob 
Room 15 Tyler & Ashleigh 
Room 17 Alexia & Hary 
Room 18 Chance 
Special Recognition     Justice, Emilee &  Elicia

  

Laura  Butshiire -  Chaplain    

Congratulations to our Honour Certificate Winners ς 8th September 2017  
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2018 PLANNING 
Planning for 2018 is underway! The process of determining classes and the allocation of teachers for the 2018 school year has 
begun. If your child is NOT attending Clarkson Primary School in 2018 could you please advise the school as soon as possible by 
contacting the office in person or on 9305 1800.   
 

THE PEOPLEôS PICK: WA EDUCATION AWARDS 
As part of the WA Education awards, the department is asking parents and students to tell them who makes a difference in their 
schools. Parents and students can now recognise dedicated and talented staff in our school and give our school a chance to win a 
$1000 Modern Teaching Aids Voucher.  Entries close at 5pm on Friday 13th October 2017. All staff recognised in the Peopleôs Pick 
will be acknowledged on the departmentôs website on Friday the 27th of October along with the school receiving the $1000 voucher. 
Please visit www.education.wa.edu.au/web/our-organisation/wa-education-awards or www.facebook.com/PublicEducationWA/ for 
more information on how to enter. 
 

STAFF CARPARK 
As per signage and as mentioned many times in the past, the main school carpark is for STAFF PARKING ONLY - it is not a drop 
off point for students. This area is a NO THROUGH ROAD and there is no designated area for turning around. We have recently 
had three very, very close incidents that have almost resulted in accidents in the staff car park. The main driveway of the staff 
carpark is also NOT to be used as a drop off point due to the congestion this causes. This is for the safety of your children. We 
thank you for your support in regard to this matter. 
 

MAGPIES 
Itôs that time of the year again - MAGPIE SEASON - and as such we are reminding the school community to be vigilant and allow 
common sense to prevail in regard to swooping magpies. The trees around the school provide the perfect environment for magpie 
nests and the best way to avoid being swooped is to find an alternative way of passing their breeding sites for the six to eight 
weeks that magpies usually defend their nest in order to protect their young. The wearing of a broad-brimmed hat and sunglasses 
to conceal your face and eyes is also recommended. Chasing or throwing rocks/sticks at the birds will only exacerbate their 
attacks. PLEASE REMEMBER: If you feel a magpie is a serious menace, it should be reported to your local council. 
 

ECO BINS 
Many of you may be aware of the 2 white collection bins located in the area of the EARLY CHILDHOOD (Kindy & Pre Primary) 
carpark. Whilst these will provide valuable funds to the school they have also been placed as a community service. Should there be 
any issues in regard to the use, contents or overflow of items please contact the company directly on 9302 3456 or refer to their 
facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/ECOPIF/ 
 

WOOLWORTHS EARN & LEARN IS BACK 
The Woolworths Earn & Learn promotion ends next Tuesday the 19th of September. A HUGE thank you to everyone who has 
supported the school by collecting stickers and completing cards. If you have any further stickers or unfinished cards please 
forward them to the school as soon as possible as all stickers count as points. Points will be redeemed to purchase valuable 
educational resources of the schoolôs choice.  

 

WANTED-CHRISTMAS BAUBLES 
Our very own Mrs Elieff is involved in decorating the oncology ward at PMH for Christmas this year and is in need of 4,000 bright 
baubles of any size. If anyone has any spares they no longer need and they would like to donate them to a very worthy cause then 
they would be greatly appreciated. Please drop items off to Mrs Elieff at ECE5 or via the front office by the end of this term.  
 

CYBER SAFETY PARENT WORKSHOP 
Kinross Primary School are hosting a free cyber-safety information session for parents on Monday 23rd October.   
Paul Litherland, an ex-police officer in the Technology Crime Investigation Unit, is an expert in educating parents, students and 
staff in keeping safe online.  The event will run from 6pm -7.30pm in the undercover area at Kinross Primary School. Everyone is 
welcome to attend.    
 

SCHOOL WATCH 
School Watch encourages our school community to report any suspicious activity in and around our school grounds, after hours 
and on weekends as well as during school holidays. Telephone 1800 177 777 (freecall) or 13 14 44 (WA Police). 
 

RSPCA VISIT 
Students will receive a visit from the RSPCA and rescue pup Mogwai on Monday the 16th of October. There is no charge for this 
visit however the RSPCA do kindly request a gold coin donation or any animal food donations are greatly appreciated. 

 

http://www.education.wa.edu.au/web/our-organisation/wa-education-awards
http://www.facebook.com/PublicEducationWA/
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Hi everyone 
 

If you need care over school holidays we have some great programs open. In the surrounding area, we have programs 
at Connolly, Joondalup, Francis Jordan, John Butler and Carramar. We have some exciting excursions to 
ROLLERSKATING and INFLATABLE WORLD as well as some great incursions.  
 

Please make sure you book for excursions and incursions early as spots do run out fast! To book please go online and 
follow the links www.oshclub.com.au or call our head office on 9261 3200 
 

Please remember to bring a packed lunch just like school and extra snacks. Hats and in closed must be worn. 
 

Thanks 
Tania and Rachelle 
 

 

 

 

 

The following are paid or not for profit advertisments. Clarkson PS in no way endorses any statements or claims made in these advertisments 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parent Information ς Before and After School Care 

OSHC program phone: 0478 100 318 
Coordinator: Tania 
Assistant: Rachelle  
OSHClub Head Office: 9261 3200 -All families must be enrolled to attend the program. Remember this is Free!! Please create an account online 
at www.oshclub.com.au. All bookings and cancellations can also be managed via your online account. For on the day bookings please contact 
the Coordinator direct at the program. 

 
 

Our highly qualified and experienced tutors assist 

students with personalised tutoring at our 

centres.  We also provide at home tutoring.   

 
 

 

PHONE: 9408 6305  

EMAIL:  info@premieracademy.com.au  

50 BORANUP AVENUE  

CLARKSON WA 6030  

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.oshclub.com.au/
http://www.oshclub.com.au/
http://premieracademy.com.au/
http://premieracademy.com.au/contact-us/book-our-free-school-holiday-program
http://premieracademy.com.au/%20info@premieracademy.com.au
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